
 

Special Events / Family Activities 
 

We have a number of events throughout the year that allow families an opportunity to connect with 

staff and other families and become involved in their child’s early education.  

Preschool Back to School Night (September)  – Take a few extra moments during pick-up time to 
participate in the Preschool Scavenger Hunt. Your child will be able to lead you around their 
classroom, show you some special areas and introduce you to their teachers.   

Fall Field Day (October) – Join us for a day of fun activities at K-Prep. Families participate 
throughout the morning with their child in art, science and gross motor activities with a Fall theme! 
 
Family Holiday Meal (November / December)  – Celebrate the holiday season with your child, 
taking a moment to connect with their friends an families. Join us for a relaxing meal, holiday songs 
and stories and even some extra photo opportunities! 
 
Creativity Show (January)  – Take a few extra moments during drop-off or pick-up to view our 
artwork on the front wall in celebration of International Creativity Month.  Your child will be able to 
show off their best work!  
 
Special Friend Day (Valentine’s Day) – Your child may invite an adult friend or family member 
(grandparent, aunt/uncle, neighbor) to school for a shared activity time. We’ll have a craft to do 
together, toys to explore and snack to create and enjoy! 
 
Easter Bunny Visit (March/April) – The Easter Bunny comes for a special visit to celebrate the start 
of Spring! The Easter Bunny practices hopping with the students and shares the importance of 
exercise as the weather gets warmer!  
 
Earth Day Garden Celebration (April)  – We will celebrate Earth Day by having a special activity in 
our garden!  Come see what your (Preschool/Pre-K) child has been growing all year!  
 
End of Year Picnic & Graduation (May) – An opportunity for our families to relax and celebrate a 
wonderful year of milestones achieved, new friendships created and learning while having fun. The 
highlight of this activity is the Graduation Ceremony for the students heading to Kindergarten in the 
Fall! 
 
 
 


